Translate ▼ RSS 🔊 Subscribe Past Issues

View this email in your browser







## Dear Friends and Partners,

As 2024 comes to a close, we will like to take this opportunity to reflect on and celebrate the remarkable progress we have achieved together in advancing the adoption of additive manufacturing in Singapore and beyond. This year, in collaboration with our hubs and partners, we have continued to drive innovation, foster thought leadership, and create meaningful connections within the ecosystem.

From expanding networks and launching impactful initiatives to equipping professionals with cutting-edge knowledge and technologies, each milestone reached is a testament to the strength and collaboration of our community. Together, we are shaping a sustainable and innovative future for additive manufacturing.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are filled with excitement and anticipation for what lies ahead. With your continued support, we are confident in our collective ability to achieve even greater heights, fostering innovation, growth, and transformation in the AM industry.

Thank you for being an integral part of our community. As we usher in the new year, we look forward to building on this momentum and driving meaningful impact  $% \left( 1\right) =\left( 1\right) \left( 1\right)$ together.

Wishing you and your loved ones a joyful holiday season and a prosperous New Year!

Warm regards. Team NAMIC













Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list.</u>

